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Top DEP Stories 
 
New Castle News: More than 7 sent to hospital after 'major explosion' at Parker Lord Corp. in 
Saegertown; residents told to shelter in place 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/more-than-7-sent-to-hospital-after-major-explosion-
at-parker-lord-corp-in-saegertown/article_7793a6fa-2332-558e-806f-46ee6aa81d74.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Explosion rips through Parker Lord plant 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/explosion-rips-through-parker-lord-plant/article_1ca979e6-
e729-11ef-b477-87cc02826cf4.html 
 
WTAE-TV: At least 13 people injured following massive explosion at Crawford County chemical plant 
https://www.wtae.com/article/multiple-crews-on-scene-after-flames-break-out-at-crawford-county-
plant/63723192 
 
WJET-TV: 13 injured in Saegertown plant explosion 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/saegertown-residents-told-to-shelter-in-place/ 
 
WJET-TV: LORD Corporation Saegertown facility: What you need to know 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/western-pa-news/lord-corporation-saegertown-facility-what-you-
need-to-know/ 
 
Parker Lord Corp. Issues Statement after Fire, Explosion in Saegertown Injures Nearly a Dozen 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/52341384/parker-lord-corp-issues-statement-after-fire-
explosion-in-saegertown-injures-nearly-a-dozen 
 
Sharon Herald: Explosion rips through Crawford County factory 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/explosion-rips-through-crawford-county-
factory/article_673a2ca5-eb00-5ce8-b200-7880ee9f174b.html 
 
KDKA: Multiple people injured after explosion, fire at industrial plant in Crawford County 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/explosion-fire-parker-lord-facility-saegertown-crawford-
county/ 
 
 
Mentions 
 
The Reporter: Hydrocarbon leak investigated in Upper Makefield neighborhood 
https://www.thereporteronline.com/2025/02/09/hydrocarbon-leak-investigated-in-upper-makefield-
neighborhood/ 
 
Newtown Now: Jet Fuel Leak Taints Upper Makefield Wells 
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http://newtownpanow.com/2025/02/06/jet-fuel-leak-taints-upper-makefield-wells/ 
 
WHYY: Upper Makefield residents call for answers on Energy Transfer pipeline leak 
https://whyy.org/articles/bucks-pipeline-leak-energy-transfer-upper-makefield/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Explosion rips through Crawford County plant, 13 sent to hospital 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/local_news/explosion-rips-through-crawford-county-plant-13-sent-to-
hospital/article_b1f6a1c6-da72-5327-af72-2af0f5aaba1b.html 
 
WTAE: Crawford County plant explosion: Community recounts terrifying blast 
https://www.wtae.com/article/crawford-county-plant-explosion-reaction/63730321 
 
WTAE: At least 13 people injured following massive explosion at Crawford County chemical plant 
https://www.wtae.com/article/multiple-crews-on-scene-after-flames-break-out-at-crawford-county-
plant/63723192 
 
WPXI: Several people sent to hospitals after explosion, fire at industrial plant in Northern Pennsylvania 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/crews-responding-large-industrial-fire-northern-
pennsylvania/RBPKV7FX7JGUHPFA7AVNAB57SM/ 
 
 
Philadelphia Plane Crash 
 
WHYY: The deadly NE Philly plane crash caused a plume of smoke and a massive crater. Here’s what to 
know about the environmental impacts 
https://whyy.org/articles/philly-plane-crash-smoke-environmental-impact/ 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh at the ‘epicenter’ of the climate crisis, local leaders claim at Oakland 
rally 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2025/02/08/climate-change-rally-trump-summer-
lee/stories/202502080046 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
MyChesCo: Game Commission Unveils Experimental Pheasant Release: 8,400 Birds to Extend Hunting 
Season 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/pennsylvania/game-commission-unveils-experimental-pheasant-
release-8400-birds-to-extend-hunting-season/#google_vignette 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Middle Creek visitors must change their plans this snow goose season 
https://www.witf.org/2025/02/07/middle-creek-visitors-must-change-their-plans-this-snow-goose-
season/ 
 
Times Leader: Earth conservancy leads charge to restore Nanticoke Creek 
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https://www.timesleader.com/news/1684389/earth-conservancy-leads-charge-to-restore-nanticoke-
creek 
 
Towanda Daily Review: AN UNLIKELY RIVER CONSERVATION HERO: The American Eel 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/an-unlikely-river-conservation-hero-the-american-
eel/article_e2884736-e59f-11ef-9a60-eb89363b9371.html 
 
Clearfield Progress: GATEWAY OUTDOORS: Trail cameras continue to improve 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/gateway-outdoors-trail-cameras-continue-to-
improve/article_e3ab23a0-e4ef-11ef-bfe6-eb5406a26dfd.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Subterranean recreation 
https://www.observer-reporter.com/news/local-news/2025/feb/07/subterranean-recreation/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Ross resident spars with township over future of Short Line Hollow park 
https://triblive.com/local/north-hills/ross-resident-spars-with-township-over-future-of-short-line-
hollow-park/ 
 
 
Drought 
 
Philly Burbs: Is the Bucks County drought over? Not so fast, says NOAA. 
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/news/local/2025/02/09/is-bucks-county-pa-still-in-a-severe-
drought-yes-noaa-snow-melt-rain-forecast-climate-nws-doylestown 
 
 
Energy 
 
PHL 17: PennEnvironment donates induction cooktops to West Philly Tool Library 
https://phl17.com/phl17-news/pennenvironment-donates-induction-cooktops-to-west-philly-tool-
library/ 
 
York Dispatch: PUC holding public hearings on PPL transmission line projects in York County 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2025/02/05/puc-holding-public-hearings-on-
transmission-line-projects-in-york-county/78257376007/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Fuel aid requests increase 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/fuel-aid-requests-increase/article_83a6e01c-e56b-
11ef-ba1e-23338e8261b5.html 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Editorial: Pennsylvania needs a true Consumer Advocate in the Office of the 
Consumer Advocate 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2025/02/09/office-consumer-advocate-public-
utilities-patrick-cicero-resignation/stories/202502090068 
 
Tribune-Review: Editorial: Consumer advocate should be independent 
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-consumer-advocate-should-be-independent/ 
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Mining 
 
Daily American: Coal refuse could contain a boon for Corsa Coal’s funding resources 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/news/local/2025/02/10/pbs-coal-refuse-may-mean-more-jobs-
a-manufacturing-plant-somerset-county/77261205007/ 
 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Allegheny Front: As Trump takes aim at clean energy, will the Appalachian hydrogen hub survive? 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/trump-clean-energy-arch2-appalachian-regional-hydrogen-hub/ 
 
 
Waste 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Illegal sewer dumping in Wyalusing currently under investigation 
https://www.morning-times.com/news/article_dd2fea9d-e396-506a-a9ca-cb120b525832.html 
 
 
Water 
 
The Derrick: Titusville seeks FEMA funding to mitigate Church Run flood risk 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/titusville-seeks-fema-funding-to-mitigate-church-run-
flood-risk/article_c0f8beb0-e659-11ef-8bac-870a03921c1a.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Titusville works to fund Church Run flood project 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/titusville-works-to-fund-church-run-flood-
project/article_1e5074e6-e5b4-11ef-8c9c-fb043a0e5db7.html 
 
Lancaster Online: Boil water advisory issued to Ephrata Area Joint Authority customers 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/boil-water-advisory-issued-to-ephrata-area-joint-authority-
customers/article_e95cf600-e627-11ef-8869-c794b605067f.html 
 
Lancaster Online: Christiana water line project scheduled to start in March 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/christiana-water-line-project-scheduled-to-start-in-
march/article_2ea0ec5e-e58c-11ef-be58-e76b1798ebb3.html 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Conservation District announces new ACAP grant application period 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2025/02/conservation-district-announces-new-
acap-grant-application-period/ 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Laceyville Water Customers Asked to Conserve Water 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/laceyville-water-customers-asked-to-conserve-water/ 
 
Beaver County Radio: Pennsylvania replacing lead water pipes to ensure safe drinking water 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/pennsylvania-replacing-lead-water-pipes-to-ensure-safe-drinking-
water/ 
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Tribune-Review: Tarentum gets state boost to continue waterline upgrades 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/tarentum-gets-state-boost-to-continue-waterline-
upgrades/ 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Farming: Could Biochar Be Key to Sustainable Farming? 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/field-crops/could-biochar-be-key-to-sustainable-
farming/article_56a966ea-fbf2-50a5-ad17-a643dede34bb.html 
 
The Mon Valley Independent: Mon Valley scrambles as egg prices crack records 
https://www.monvalleyindependent.com/2025/02/10/mon-valley-scrambles-as-egg-prices-crack-
records/ 
 
Daily America: Somerset County's emergency services planning water and ice rescue drill Feb. 22 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/news/local/2025/02/10/water-ice-rescue-drill-planned-for-feb-
22-on-lake-somerset/78287035007/ 
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